
 

   

 

 

 

 
Class 1 Home learning 3rd July 2024 

The children had the most fantastic time at Rosemoor yesterday. We began the day with 

a Plants workshop run by the Rosemoor staff. The children recapped the structure of a 
flower and tree and then discussed what each part of a plant was responsible for. We did 
some role-play with one child pretending to be a seed and the other children had to 
encourage it to grow with water, sunlight, air and soil.  
 

We learnt about Nasturtium flowers and Maxim taught us that they can be eaten and 
that they taste peppery. We then planted some of our own. 
After that, we explored the gardens to collect fallen items such as petals and leaves then 
returned to the education centre to make some flower art. 
In the afternoon, we walked the gardens some more, the children were amazing around 

the public, very polite and well behaved. We then did some more art and played some 
games. A thoroughly great day for all. 
 

Home learning tasks: - Just reading again please. 

 
Reading.  

Year 1 
Your child will be bringing home a book this week which they read with you and also 

during guided reading, the aim is that this book is read multiple times to practise their 

phonics and fluency. They can also being home a picture book to share. Please aim to 

read with you child 3 times a week and sign their reading records.  

Year 2. Your child now has an Accelerated reader book. They will keep this book and 

read it both at home and in 1-1 reading until they can read it fluently. They will also have 

guided reading sessions in class with Mrs Mitchell using an additional Accelerated reader 
book. 
 
 


